
July 6, 2022

Hon. Minister Griffith (L) and Ambassador Fukushima

On July 6, Ambassador Fukushima paid a courtesy call to the Hon. Charles Griffith, 
M.P., Minister of Youth, Sports and Community Empowerment.

The Ambassador’s Courtesy Call to
Minister of Youth, Sports and Community Empowerment

They exchanged views on promoting 
youth exchange between Japan 
and Barbados.
The Minister also highlighted that 
youth exchange could be used to

deepen bilateral relationships
between both countries
through sports by introducing 
Barbados’ traditional road tennis to
Japan as well as by conducting
instructors’ training of Japan’s 
martial arts, Judo and Karate.


